
Coming for the Cheney Library 

Summer Reading Program 

 

                        
Ventriloquist Gary Ray Howell with  

cowboy Jake Cody and his dog Buster 
in 

 

PUPPET MAGIC 
 

Gary Ray and his friends will appear for the Cheney Library’s Summer Reading 

Program.  Children will enter the fantasy world of puppets and magic.  Where 

puppets come alive and children become puppets.  Children will be invited up from 

the audience to help with a trick or take part in a skit.  Costumes will be provided 

and Gary Ray will provide the voices as the children perform.  
 

This program will be held at 

St. Paul’s Lutheran Church 

639 N. Lincoln Street 

Thursday, June 15, 2023 

10:00 AM 
 

Gary Ray Howell is a member of the International Ventriloquist Society 
gRayHowell@att.net                 youtube.com/@garyrayhowell 


